
Memo
To: ASAA Member Schools
Date: October 4, 2023
From: Brad Van Raalte, Assistant Executive Director
cc: Shelbea MacLennan, Assistant Director

Keith Daye, ASAAWrestling Commissioner
Danielle Burk, President, Alberta Amateur Wrestling Officials’ Association

Re: Information on Officials

ASAA Wrestling Programs,

The ASAA and the Alberta Amateur Wrestling Officials’ Association (AAWOA) would like to

provide information regarding the expectations there are for any school hosting a wrestling

event.

Any wrestling competition must provide appropriate officials’ coverage. For high school

wrestling, that involves booking officials through the AAWOA. When contacting the AAWOA,

please provide them with the number of wrestlers who will be competing, as well as the number

of mats that will be used.

We would also like to take this opportunity to encourage schools to contact the AAWOA about

the training that is available for those interested in becoming an official.

For more information, visit the Alberta Amateur Wrestling Association website.

To book officials for your event, please contact Jane Burns at aawofficials@gmail.com or

832-606-0859.

If you have any other questions please contact Shelbea MacLennan shelbea@asaa.ca.

https://aawa.ca/officials/
mailto:shelbea@asaa.ca

